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Passive Components Networking Symposium PCNS is a bi-annual symposium purely 
dedicated to passive electronic components and its applications organised by EPCI in co-
operation with a European university. The first edition of PCNS was held in 2017 in The 
Czech Republic hosted by Brno University of Technology. It was a great event with pleasure 
talks to people around the passive components industry. 

It confirmed, that even at digital era, it is still very important for people to meet face to face 
enabling multi-level human interactions that may raise new ideas for your own thinking, 
knowledge growth or innovation.  

The second PCNS 2019 edition hosted by Politehnica University of Bucharest, and APTE will 
be held in September 2019 in Bucharest, Romania. The scope of the symposium covers 
passive components in all its applications from commercial, industrial, automotive to high rel, 
medical or aerospace.  

PCNS 2019 Program Highlights: 

PCNS 2019 programme committee consisting of experts from leading passive component 
manufacturers, ESA / NASA agencies, universities and impacted magazine promise selection 
of well-balanced share of academic and industry presentations with overview of new passive 
components and ongoing research projects from academia..  

The two pre-event workshops on Advanced Passive Components and Passive Components 
Mounting Guidelines will introduces some practical tips for new designs and their use.  

Keynote presentation is confirmed by Mr. Alexander Gerfer, CTO and executive board 
member of Würth Elektronik eiSos. Two other keynote presentations from leading automotive 
electronics supplier and passive component manufacturer are under confirmation.  

 



Panel Discussion Topic has been selected based on current industry issue with MLCC Class 
II DC BIAS & Ageing Capacitance Loss. The invited panellists for the open discussion are 
leading passive component manufacturers and its customers.  

And of course, we will have a room for pleasant networking to meet old mates and new 
friends during Welcome Drink and Gala Dinner social events. 

Thus, on behalf of EPCI and organising team, I would like to invite everyone with interest to 
passive components to join us at the next PCNS. I am looking forward to see you in 
September 2019 in Bucharest !.  

 

 

Tomáš Zedníček Ph.D.; March 2019 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I would like to thank also all sponsors and exhibitors who are supporting and enabling PCNS: 
 

          

 

 

 

check the latest news at the symposium website: 

www.passive-components.eu/pcns 
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